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WFWP Bergamo/Italy held a ‘Christmas Greetings Lunch’ on 3 Dec 2017 in S. Francesco Parish, Via 
Pola in Bergamo: 
 
The purpose of this meeting was two-folded: 
 
First of all, to give a chance to WFWP members to meet together and with our guests, and with our 
families, to greet each other in the spirit of the Christmas' festivities. It is important to have some informal 
time together and share our love and friendship! 
 
Another goal of this meeting was to collect funds: WFWP organized a wonderful meal, and the cook and 
all his staff did it on a voluntary base. Then each guest paid for lunch (and could give an extra donation as 
well) and all the proceeds got then donated to support the "WFWP NEPAL 2018" project .  
 
The public was friendly and happy. During the meal, our member Edda Grande projected pictures about 
the projects that WFWP had supported in Nepal in the past years: in 2015, sponsoring in order to restore a 
school after the earthquake; in 2016, sponsoring the Stationery Distribution Program, in 2 schools; in 
2017, the Free Health Camp (General Health Service) Program, sponsored by WFWP Italy and organized 
by WFWP Nepal, in the Municipality of Bhaktapur.  
 
After the meal, many of us stayed a bit longer in order to talk together. 
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